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 aŀǊƪ {ƘŜǊƳŀƴΩǎ ǿƻǊƪǎƘƻǇ ǿŀǎ Ŧǳƴ 

and informative.  I finally learned machine 

trapunto and cannot wait to try it out on 

some quilt tops I have laying around. 

 This is a comment on my Facebook 

ǇŀƎŜ ŀōƻǳǘ aŀǊƪΩǎ ǿƻǊƪǎƘƻǇΥ  ά¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ Ƴȅ 

ŘǊŜŀƳΧΦǘƻ ŦƛƴŘ Ƴȅ ǇŜƻǇƭŜΣ ǎŜǿƛƴƎ ŀǿŀȅΣ 

chatting away, sewing machines humming, 

maybe a snack, maybe some good fellow-

ǎƘƛǇΦέ  L ǊŜǇƭƛŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǎ ŜȄŀŎǘƭȅ ǿƘŀǘ ƛǘ 

was like.  SO, if you have never attended a 

workshop, now is the time!  They are a lot 

of fun!!! 

   Happy Quilting, 

                Ruth Baggs  

 

We meet on the first Monday of each month at the Salvation Army, 5328 24th Street E, just off SR70 west of 
301 in Bradenton, FL.  Doors open at 6:30 p.m., meeting begins at 7:00 p.m.  A $3 donation is appreciated 

from non-members visiting Guild meetings when we have outside speakers. 

October 3  
Our October speaker is Mary -

Jeanine Ibarguen, who will bring a 
trunk show and will talk about 
scrap quilts.  Be sure and bring 

your workshop registrations and 
checks, dog - bed materials,  

community - service projects and 
always your Show and Tell!  And-
donôt forget to bring your PHD list 
with your twelve projects!  Look at 

pages 9 and 10 for a flyer and 
supply list describing the October 
workshop and sign up for a fun 

day with fellow quilters!  


